
 

Motion 

Re: Safety Improvements to Erieau Beach 

“Whereas there has been known problems with water vessels, specifically boats 

and sea-dos in Lake Erie that are entering areas near Erieau Beach where 

swimmers are present;  

And whereas there have been many close calls with collisions between the water 

vessels and swimmers;  

And whereas there is a high community concern for safety of swimmers in this 

area. 

Be it resolved that administration look into options to make the beach safer for 

everyone utilizing the beach and water area such as the installation of buoys and 

other safety devices and provide an information report back to council.” 

 
 

 

Signed:   Councillor Trevor Thompson 

Notice Given On: November 21, 2022 


